
Beech Class Weekly Update  

Friday 22nd September 2023 

In Maths, Year 1 children have been counting on 

from numbers and finding missing numbers on 

number tracks. This is something you could 

continue to practice at home. Choose a number 

between 0 and 20 and ask your child to count on 

from that number.  

Year 2 children have been making numbers up to 

100 using tens and ones. This week we introduced 

place value charts. They were a huge hit!  

  



  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

During one of our reading sessions we shared the 

book, Dear Earth. It is such a beautiful book. 

Please do ask your children about the letter to 

Earth. This is something you might choose to do 

together at home too.  

 

 

The children have been very taken by our Design 

and Technology unit this half term. Our design 

brief is ‘to design and make a simple badge with a 

logo design which represents the things you love 

about where you live.’ 

This week we explored how to strengthen paper.  



Check out the photos on the next page! 

 

 

 



  
 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely 

weekend, Mrs. Oliveira 


